
Back to School  

Storytime  

Wednesday, August 8 at 4:00 pm 

 

School starts next week! Are you ready? Join us for a school-themed 

Storytime. Library assistants Debra Frisco and Kim Stone will read books 

all about the first day of school, so you’ll know what to expect! 
 

This program is made possible by the Friends of the Avon Park Library. 

 

Avon Park Public Library 
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